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TD/TFLS/FFF-22 27 April 2022  

 

Dear Sir or Madam,  

 

Regional Conference for Logistics Service Providers 

Colombo, Sri Lanka, 22 June 2022 

 

I am pleased to invite members of your Association to the annual Regional Conference 

for Logistics Services Providers to be held on 22 June 2022. The Conference will be organized 

in a hybrid format, available both physically in Colombo as well as on virtual format. 

 

Similar annual Conferences/Forums, previously known as “Regional 

Conference/Forum for Freight Forwarders, Multimodal Transport Operators and Logistics 

Service Providers”, were organized by UNESCAP in Bangkok, Thailand (2009, 2011, 2012, 

2015, 2017, 2019), Bali, Indonesia (2010), Negombo, Sri Lanka (2013), Beijing, China (2014) 

and Jakarta, Indonesia (2016), Busan, Republic of Korea (2018) and virtually in 2021.  

 

As in previous years, the objective of the event is to provide an enabling platform for 

logistics service providers in Asia and the Pacific to share knowledge and experience, discuss 

emerging issues and promote the development of efficient logistics services in the region.  

 

Tentative program and other information of relevance will be made available on 

ESCAP website accordingly in due time: https://www.unescap.org/events/2022/regional-

conference-logistics-service-providers-2022 

   

The event is open to members of your Association, and I would appreciate it if you 

could kindly encourage them to attend the Conference.  I further would appreciate it if you 

could request the nominated members to complete the online registration form at the following 

link https://forms.office.com/r/em3YzWmPQv before 5th June 2022 (deadline).  

 

For additional information, please contact Mr. Edouard Chong (E-mail: 

chonge@un.org), Economic Affairs Officer of the ESCAP Transport Division.   

  

Thank you for your kind cooperation and assistance in this matter. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Weimin Ren  

Director 

       Transport Division 
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